ompliance with the order of the Illinois Commerce
Commission restricting the use of electricity has ¢
on the whole;, been good. There are some violations,
largely due to misunderstanding, and these are

being corrected as_rapidly as possible.

While no specific limitations have been placed
on residential use, cooperation on the part of
users of electric service in homes and apartments
is most important. Minimum use in the home will
contribute greatly to the successful brldgmg

of this emergency.

All users of electricity can contribute.

I

Please turn off all lights not actually needed
and confine all other uses of electric service to

the barest minimum.

Such cooperation will benefit you and

the entire community.

PUBLIC SERVICE COMPANY OF NORTHERN ILLINOIS




